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COMMENT FROM THE EDITORS OF IPMR 

 

 

The articles in this issue are intended to be of interest to both academics and practitioners.  

The issue is comprised of articles on a variety of what we believe are intriguing public 

management and policy topics. We wish to humbly dedicate this issue of IPMR to the 

memory of Robert N. Anthony, Ross Graham Walker Professor of Management Control, 

Emeritus, Harvard School of Business, who passed away December 1, 2006. Among 

many other accomplishments Bob Anthony was a ground-breaking scholar in the area of 

management control for public and not-for-profit organizations. He is gone from this 

troubled world but in the hearts and minds of his many colleagues and students he will 

not be forgotten; his work and legacy live on. 

 

This is the first issue of the eighth volume of the International Public Management 

Review (IPMR). IPMR is published twice per year on the IPMR website at 

www.ipmr.net. Volume 1, Number 1 appeared in December 2000 as a double issue to 

inaugurate the series. Back issues are available at www.ipmr.net.  

 

Why does IPMN publish an electronic journal? First, e-journals are an innovation in the 

publishing business and we want IPMN to lead in this area. Second, we want IPMR to be 

accessible and relevant to practitioners. Third, IPMR provides an additional outlet in 

which IPMN members and others can publish their work in the rapidly expanding 

discipline of public management. 

 

The editorship of IPMR is organized on a regional and international basis with Associate 

Editors for regions and by nation in some cases. The Associate Editors share the task with 

the IPMR editorial group of finding good manuscripts for review. The Editorial Board of 

IPMR is composed of many of the leading public management scholars and practitioners 

around the world.  

 

We hope you enjoy reading the articles in this issue and that you consider submitting 

your work to IPMR at ipmnet@aol.com for publication consideration. Additionally, we 

encourage you to refer your colleagues and students to IPMR. We hope that articles 

published in IPMR will find use in the workplace and classroom. 

 

 

L. R. Jones 

Senior Editor  

 

Kuno Schedler 

Senior Editor 
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About IPMR 
   IPMR The International Public Management Review (IPMR) is the electronic journal of the 

International Public Management Network (IPMN). All work published in IPMR is 

double blind reviewed according to standard academic journal procedures. 

The purpose of the International Public Management Review is to publish manuscripts 

reporting original, creative research in the field of public management. Theoretical, 

empirical and applied work including case studies of individual nations and 

governments, and comparative studies are given equal weight for publication 

consideration. 

   IPMN The mission of the International Public Management Network is to provide a forum for 

sharing ideas, concepts and results of research and practice in the field of public 

management, and to stimulate critical thinking about alternative approaches to problem 

solving and decision making in the public sector. 

IPMN includes over 600 members representing sixty different countries and has a goal 

of expanding membership to include representatives from as many nations as possible 

IPMN is a voluntary non-profit network and membership is free. 
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